PUBLIC NOTICE
Notice is hereby given that the City of Seven Points Council will conduct a public hearing on the proposed Fiscal Year 2025-2026 City of Seven Points Annual Budget and Proposed Tax Rate.    The public hearing will be held  on:
                            Thursday, September 25, 2025, at 6:30 p.m.
                       at 715 S. Seven Points Blvd., Seven Points, TX. 75143.
A copy of the City’s proposed budget may be inspected or obtained at City Hall or online at https://www.sevenpointstexas.com


